

September 5, 2018

Dear Lower School Parents:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the faculty, staff, parents and students who have made my transition to Valwood School a wonderful experience. It does not take one long to realize that this school is like a large family. Everyone is so friendly and willing to assist in any way they can. I cannot express how grateful I am to be a part of this awesome school. It is also hard to believe that we have been in school for a month now. Time flies when you are having fun. I look forward to getting to know all of our lower school students and families throughout the school year.

IMPORTANT LOWER SCHOOL EVENTS AND INFORMATION

Friday, September 7-Vision and Hearing Screening

Monday, September 10-Cub Scout Round-Up

Tuesday, September 11-Cub Scout Pack 499 meeting (6-7 pm, Dining Hall)

Tuesday, September 11-Lower School Individual and Class Picture Day

4-H Club-4th and 5th Graders have until <u>September 7</u> to join.

REMEMBER TO WEAR BLUE AND ORANGE ON FRIDAYS! GO VALIANTS!!

Sincerely,

C. Gary Glover

Lower School Dean